
The modernization of the police training center continues 
 
During June 2023, as part of the modernization of the Police Training Center in Kutná Hora, works on 
the reconstruction of the building SO 03 (a building with a conference hall) were completed. 
Furthermore, the construction of the outdoor training polygon, the reconstruction of the parking lot, 
the adjacent tribune, the road, and the landscaping were completed. 
Soft skill activities based on the PDP 1 project will take place at the police training center as declared 
in the project applications of both projects. Currently, a calendar of events has already been created, 
which is continuously supplemented with events of a different nature (meetings, seminars, 
conferences not only within the framework of the PDP 1 project). In the newly renovated conference 
hall, for example, it is planned to organize a meeting of the Police President, a meeting of the director 
of the Police Education and Service Training Unit and other similar events. 
Buildings SO 01 (classroom building) and SO 02 (accommodation building) should be completed by 
December 31, 2023 at the latest. 
 
 


